Mass of STMS students on bikes



For each of the three days of the Tahoe Bike Challenge, South Tahoe Middle had and awesome participation.

The first day we had 85 students participate, the second day we had 100 kids and today we had over 150 kids participating.

Perfect weather for an amazing three days of fun and fitness.

There were different meeting places throughout the South Shore where staff members met groups of kids and rode with them to school. All of the students who rode their bikes to school were given raffle tickets, with 15 names being drawn each day for prizes like: Amgen Tour of California shirts and hats, bike reflectors, bike bells, bike lights, gift bags and more.

Judy Klingler, South Tahoe Middle School